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The “monetary architect” for the Liberty Dollar gold and silver private currency 
medals issued by the National Organization for the Repeal of the Federal 
Reserve Act believes federal officials are working to undermine his cause. 
 
Bernard von NotHaus accuses officials of seeking to close NORFED’s banking 
account and sending “threatening” letters to NORFED’s Regional Currency 
Offices stating that use of the Liberty Dollar violates federal law. 
 
Von NotHaus says NORFED’s Evansville, Ind., headquarters received notice via 
certified letter Nov. 20 from the holder of its account, Old National Bank, that 
states: “Please be advised that if you do not close the Account within 15 days of 
the date of this letter (11/16/06), Old National Bank will exercise its right to close 
the Account.” 
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